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February 3, 2010  

 

Dear valued customers, agents 

  

Wish you all have a happy and prosperous year of Tiger!  I'd like to take this opportunities for thank 

all of your support to Cargo Advantage Network (CAN). 

  

The Chinese New Year is soon to come, the biggest holiday for the Chinese people, not only in the 

great China areas, but the Chinese around the world,  CAN China offices will be having a break this 

holiday, please refer to the following holiday details. 

  

Chinese New Year holidays starting from February 13th to 19th, and the official re-openning day 

after the holiday would be on February 20th (full day at work).  During the holidays CAN China 

offices will be fully closed for Feb 13th to 17th, and some of our staffs will be worked on shift from Feb 

18th on.  For any emergent cases, you may contact the following personnel for assistance. 

  

Mr. Michael Liu - North & Central China operations  

Cell phone: +86 1860 218 4860 

Email: michael@can-logistics.com 

  

Mr. Richard Tong - Fujian Province operations 

Cell phone: +86 189 06038661 

Email: richard@can-logistics.com 

  

Ms. Catherine Lam - South China operations 

Cell phone: +86 138 2521 0552 

Email: catherine@can-logistics.com 

  

  

Again, on behalf CAN, I wish you and your family a warmful and joyful Chinese New Year!   

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Anthony Mok 

Managing Director 

 


